

Hipsburn Primary School, Lesbury, ALNWICK, Northumberland. NE66 3PX

Tel: 01665 830210

Email: <u>admin@hipsburn.northumberland.sch.uk</u>
Web: <u>www.hipsburn.northumberland.sch.uk</u>

Headteacher Mr Kevin Moloney

28.6.17

Dear Parents and Carers,

Our "Meet the teacher" afternoon will take place on Friday 7th July where the children will have the opportunity to spend time in their new class with their new teacher. Your support for making this a positive experience for your children is greatly appreciated.

In September, classes will be:

Reception Alnwick Castle	Mrs Fender (maternity cover for Mrs Johnson)
Year 1	Miss Jones
Bamburgh Castle	
Year 2	Miss Richardson
Lindisfarne Castle	
Year 3	Mr Bell
Dunstanburgh	
Year 4/5	Miss Haswell
Ford Castle	
Year 5/6	Miss Cowell
Etal Castle	

As you can see, each class is moving up as they currently are for September 2017. Our new staff will be visiting school this term to get to know the school and the children.

Due to uneven year groups we will review our classes for September 2018 within the next academic year.

Kind regards, Kevin Moloney

